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From: FACE
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 3:27 PM
To: maudmaron@gmail.com
Subject: RE: D210-2024-009

Dear Ms. Maron, 
 
The determination is based on comments you made in a New York Post article published on February 24, 
2024 in connection with an anonymous New York City Public School student’s opinion piece that 
appeared in Stuyvesant High School’s student newspaper, The Spectator, specifically: “The byline 
should read coward instead of anonymous. If you are going to repeat revolting Hamas propaganda and 
transcribe your ignorance and Jew hatred, put your name to it.” 
 
The conciliation can be scheduled following the spring break. My staff will be in contact to discuss 
scheduling once you have indicated whether you wish to engage in a conciliation meeting. 
 
Office of Family and Community Empowerment  
Division of Community Empowerment, Partnerships, and Communications 
New York City Public Schools 
52 Chambers Street| NY, NY 10007 
FAX :212 374-0733 
Office: 212-374-4118  
Email:Face@schools.nyc.gov   
Visit us at nycpublicschools.nyc.gov 

 
 
 
 

 

 

From: Maud Maron <maudmaron@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 12:24 PM 
To: FACE <face@schools.nyc.gov>; Lloyd Kenita <KLloyd4@schools.nyc.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: D210-2024-009 
 
Dear Deputy Chancellor Lloyd,  
 
I still do not know what you or Equity Compliance Officer Mickens are referring to. Neither Ms. Mickens 
initial interview request nor this adjudication indicate which words you want me to stop saying. Please 
clarify.  
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I will inform you about engaging in conciliation, after you inform me of what words you want me to stop 
saying.  
 
Furthermore, the statute indicates that conciliation takes place within 10 calendar days of your decision. 
I respectfully request that you extend that time period as NYCPS schools students and families begin 
vacation tomorrow and this decision was sent to me at 10:48 last night by email. I am leaving the country 
tomorrow for the duration of the NYC Public School holiday. I also bring to your attention that this school 
vacation period coincides with a religious holiday.  
 
Best,  
Maud   
 
 
 
On Wed, Apr 17, 2024 at 10:48 PM FACE <face@schools.nyc.gov> wrote: 

Dear Maud Maron, 

  

Attached please find the determination in the above-referenced matter. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

 Office of Family and Community Empowerment  

Division of Community Empowerment, Partnerships, and Communications 

New York City Public Schools 

52 Chambers Street| NY, NY 10007 

FAX :212 374-0733 

Office: 212-374-4118  

Email:Face@schools.nyc.gov   

Visit us at nycpublicschools.nyc.gov 
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